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1. SACS On-Site Visit        Marc Guidry 
Dr. Guidry reminded the committee of our upcoming SACS on-site visit, scheduled for March 29 – 
April 2., 2021. 
 

2. Slate (CRM) Communications Update     Erma Brecht 
Erma gave an update on our new CRM, Slate, which can be used to send communications to 
students. 
 

3. Graduate Survey       Pauline Sampson 
Dr. Sampson gave an update on the graduate survey completed, with regard to eight-week 
sessions in the fall, more information to follow. 
         
Axecelerated Admissions 
Dr. Sampson provided information on the “Axecelerated Admissions” process for selected 
graduate students, who have completed their undergraduate degree and been selected by 
faculty members. 
 
 
DEANS ONLY  
 

4. Division Wide Communication      Scott Gordon 
Dr. Gordon joined the meeting with deans only to discuss Division Wide Communication.  
  
 

 
 

 


